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23 February 2015  

MONDAY TO FRIDAY 
9:00AM—4:00PM 

Office Hours: 

Diary Dates: 
• 7 MARCH 2015 MT MAR-

SHALL  TRIATHLON 

• 10 MARCH 2015 

     RECYCLING COLLECTION 

• 14 MARCH 2015            

MT MARSHALL COMMUNITY 
SHOW 

• 17 MARCH 2015         

ORDINARY MEETING OF 
COUNCIL @ 3:00PM 

• 17 MARCH 2015                
ELECTORS GENERAL  

     MEETING @ 6:00PM 

The next ORDINARY MEETING 
OF COUNCIL will be held on 
Tuesday 17 March 2015, 
commencing at 3:00pm.  It will be 
held in Council Chambers, 80 
Monger St, Bencubbin.   

Members of the public are 
welcome to attend.  All questions 
for public question time should be 
directed to the Chief Executive 
Officer for referral to the President 
by 9:30am on the day of the 
meeting. 

 

This years ELECTORS 
GENERAL MEETING will be 
held at 6:00pm on Tuesday 17 
March 2015 in Council Chambers, 
80 Monger St, Bencubbin. The  
order of business can be found in 
more detail elsewhere in this 
publication. 

MT MARSHALL TRIATHLON 
The word around the Shire is that 
people have got their triathlon 
training well underway.  It’s not far 
away now so please ensure your 
nomination forms are in to Sally 
Morgan at the Shire ASAP.  

A reminder that RESTRICTED 
BURNING is still in place until  
Sunday 16 March 2015. During 
this time a ‘Permit to Burn’ is 
required, contact any of your Bush 
Fire Control Officers or Jack 
Walker at the Shire to obtain 
yours.  This would be a good time 
to remind everyone of our new 

Harvest and Fire Info line - 
08 9487 0671 - remember to 
take care and prevent 
bushfires.  

Meet Environmental Health Officer 

MR BILL HARDY. 

Bill replaces long term EHO Julian 
Goldacre who has moved on to 
the Corrigin area. Bill will attend 
our offices every Tuesday and can 
be contacted for anything health 
related.  Things you may not 
realise he deals with are 
mosquitos, public building fire 
safety requirements and tobacco 
retail outlet licencing. 

Bill is also the Shire’s contact for 
all your town planning and 
building queries.  

Your Councillors: 
CR ROBERT BREAKELL  

PRESIDENT 

Phone: 08 9685 1315 
Mobile: 0428 851 315 

CR IAN SANDERS  

DEPUTY PRESIDENT 

Phone: 08 9685 1213 
Mobile: 0427 851 213 

CR PAUL GILLETT  
Phone: 08 9686 2055  

CR DES MIGUEL  
Phone: 08 9048 6010 

CR JOHN BEAGLEY  
Phone: 08 9685 1247 

CR JEFF MUNNS  
Phone: 08 9048 6050 

CR ANDREW DUNNE  
Phone: 08 9686 1095 

Your support helps 

our local business’ 

thrive. 

Buy Local,  

    Be Local! 
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Remembering Them is a project taking place across Western Australia to commemo-
rate the First World War.  The Mt Marshall History Working Group have been working with 
31 other Shires and Museums on the Museum WA project. 
 
The exhibitions look at the social impact and human cost of the war and its effects of rural 
Western Australia.   The Remembering Them – Mt Marshall exhibition will be launched at 
the Mt Marshall Show on the 14th March at the Bencubbin Recreation Complex.  It will 
begin at 2pm from inside the Complex.  
 
 
 

The SEALING has commenced this week 
at the Mt Marshall Pool carpark, Collins St, 
Bencubbin and the new parent drop-off 

section at the 
Bencubbin 
Primary School.  
As with all road 
works please 
drive with 
caution and 
obey speed 
limits.   

 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT 
VEHICLE INSPECTIONS will no longer 
be carried out at the Shire.  After a review 
of the latest Inspection Station Audit Report 
the requirements of the Department of 
Transport were deemed too prohibitive to 
the Shire’s day to day running of the Shire 
Depot and works program.  Currently the 
nearest inspection facility is in Mukinbudin 
at Geraghty’s Engineering.  
 

MINUTES OF COUNCIL’S ORDINARY 
MEETINGS can provide a lot of 
information to the community when wanting 
to know  what decisions have been made 
by Council and can even clarify why. All 
minutes are available within 10 days of the 
Council meetings and are available either 
on our website, via hard copy at the Shire 
office or you can add your name to the 
Minutes Subscribers list by contacting 
Nadine Richmond on 9685 1202 or 
ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au and you will 
receive them via email. 
 

 


